
The Chief Executive
London Borough of Lambeth
Town Hall
Brixton Hill
London
SW2 1RW

Dear Chief Executive

This is a formal complaint concerning the lack of policy on the parking of Caravans and Trailers  
in the Borough, especially the parking of such vehicles in residents’ parking bays.

Following a Freedom of Information Request (Ref: IR92279) I see that “Caravans and trailers are 
not specifically addressed in [Lambeth] permits policy”.

Compared to other UK local authorities, this is not acceptable.

Your immediate attention would be appreciated.

Your sincerely

Send to: From:


